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Governor Bryan on Official Visit to Barbados and St.
Vincent and the Grenadines

Governor Bryan to discuss cooperation with Caribbean leaders during
visit
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Governor Albert Bryan, Jr. 

Governor Albert Bryan Jr. will be out of the U.S. Virgin Islands from March 25 to April 1 for an
official visit aimed at strengthening international relations with Barbados and St. Vincent and the
Grenadines, Government House has announced.

The administration said the visit is part of Mr. Bryan's efforts to build stronger ties and explore
opportunities for collaboration and mutual growth between the U.S. Virgin Islands and these
Caribbean nations. After his stay in Barbados, the governor is set to hold discussions with Prime
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Minister Ralph Gonsalves in St. Vincent and the Grenadines, aiming to foster deeper cooperation.

The territory's leader is expected to return to the territory on April 1. In his absence, Lt. Governor
Tregenza Roach will serve as the acting governor, ensuring continuity of governance and
administration in the U.S. Virgin Islands.
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